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Docket No. 50-461

I111nois Power Company

ATIN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner
Executive Vice President

S00 South 27th Street

Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Dr. R. B. Holtzman
and Mr. M, C. Schumacher of this office on September 14-16 and 19-20, 1988,

of activities at the Clinton Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1, authorized by

NRC Operating License No. NPF-55, and to the discussion of our findings with

Mr. R. Morganstern and others of your staff at the conclusion of the fnspection.
Telephone discussions were held with Mr. P, Sefrenek on September 27, 1988, and
Dr. S. Daniel IIl on September 28, 1988,

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No viulations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of tnis
inspection,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
ef this leiter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room,

we will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection,

Sincerely,
wartpinal eimed by 0.0, fhafar”

W. D. Shafer, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-461/88024(DRSS)

See Attached Distribution
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I1linois Power Company

Distribution

cc w/enclosure:

D. P. Hall, Vice President

R. D. Freeman, Manager,
Nuclear Station
Engineering Department

OCD/0CB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Richard Hubbard

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

H. §. Taylor, Quality Assurance
Division, Sargent & Lundy
Engineers

David Rosenblatt, Governor's
Office of Consumer Services

Sheldon Zabel, Esquire,
Schiff, Hardin, & Waite

L. Larson, Project Manager,
Genera)l Electric Company

Chairman of DeWitt County

I11inois Department of
Nuclear Safety

D. Schopfer, Project Manager,
Sargent & Lundy Engineers
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